
MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD 

Happy New Year to you all!  

Welcome back to the Spring Term - and what a way to start! Only a brief newsletter this week as it has been a short week 

but I wanted to share what a fabulous time we had this morning at the panto. It was lovely to see the children, of all ages, 

enjoying themselves - singing and clapping along and I don’t think I have heard such loud cheering from a school group 

before! Needless to say, they have enjoyed themselves - some of the Reception children told me on the coach on the way 

home it was ‘the best day ever’! The pupils at Maple Tree are always extremely well behaved when on school trips and 

this morning was no exception. They were courteous and sensible from beginning to end and I could not imagine a better 

start to our new year.  

 

I would like to send a massive to Miss Hyde for    

organising it and to the large group of staff/volunteers who made 

this whole school trip possible - we literally could not have done it 

without you! Roll on next year! 

Next week the more formal learning will continue and we will   

upload the new Spring Term overviews onto the website so you 

will be able to see what your children are learning across all      

subjects.  

In the meantime, I hope you all have a good weekend.  
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Kindness and  

Co-operation 

Thankfulness Friendship and  

Sharing 

Respect Unity  Responsibility  

Hope and Peace Patience and  

Perseverance 

Trust and Honesty Happiness Courage 

Maple Tree Primary School, Hawk Drive, Sandy, Bedfordshire, SG19 2WA 
Tel: 01767 699806      Web: www.mapletreeprimaryschool.com  

Emails: office@mapletreeprimaryschool.com or teacher@mapletreeprimaryschool.com 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Thursday 8th February 2.30pm Parent Forum 

Tuesday 13th February Parents’ Evening  

Thursday 15th February Parents’ Evening  

Friday 16th February Half term ends 

Monday 19th February Half Term week 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day 

Thursday 21st March 2.30pm Parent Forum 

Thursday 28th March 9.10am Reception and KS1 Easter assembly - parents welcome 

Friday 29th March Easter holiday begins 
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